
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Canton Local Schools has partnered with the Akron Canton Food Bank and Local Churches to provide 
weekend meals for eligible students upon completion of necessary paperwork. A bag of food will be sent 
home on Friday afternoons beginning October 11, 2019. Students will receive two breakfasts, two 
lunches and two snacks.  

Please list all children and students in your household below. Make sure to complete Fee Waiver 
section on attached application. Contact Ashley Ritz or Sarah Hochadel at 330-484-8010 with any 
questions. You may also email ashley.ritz@cantonlocal.org. 

 
Today’s Date: _______________________ Phone Number: ___________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________ Grade: _______ 
 

Allergies __________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________ Grade: _______ 
 
 Allergies __________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________  Grade: _______ 
 
 Allergies __________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________         Grade: _______ 
 
 Allergies __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I, _______________________________, give permission for my student(s) to participate in the Wildcat 
Backpack Program. 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

***Make sure to complete Fee Waiver on Application (attached)*** 


